Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting Minutes

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA on Tuesday, April 1, 2025.
The members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman DeeDee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Code Enforcement Officer James Morris, Borough Solicitor Richard Wilson, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
The guest present were Andrew Cumpos and Andi Bradsher.
Chairman David Fortson called the Parks, Recreation and Public Property Committee meeting to order at 5:11 PM.
Chairman David Fortson recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
Andrew Cumpos said that Andi and he were there to promote the Juniata College Art Museum and to request permission to place signs at Portstown Park.
Andrew Cumpos said the signs would be placed mid-April and taken down by June.
Andi Bradsher said we would like to partner with Huntingdon Borough on this and place their logo along with Juniata College on the signs.
Andi Bradsher said they would place 1 at the playground and the others around the area.  Andi said that artwork relates to something and connects to different spots.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said you can’t place a sign in the mulch area, but you can in the grassy area.
Chairman David Fortson said we have Mayfest coming up and you can place them in Bryan Park, and you can also place them at Weaver Park.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that Arbor Day is coming up and you can attend this at Portstown Park.
Councilwoman DeeDee Brown said you can place them at the Gateway Garden.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Borough Managers report.
Chris Stevens said the floor at the Isett Pool has been completed.
Chris Stevens said the pump has been ordered for the pool, and they will need to change the piping, mounts and electric.
Chris Stevens said the second pickleball court is completed.
Chairman David Fortson called on the mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said he had nothing to report.
Chairman David Fortson called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairman David Fortson called on new business.
There was nothing reported under new business.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:22 PM.
Minutes submitted by,

Richard S King
Borough Secretary
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